
 

 

 

Ref: 8ENF-W-SD 

 

SENT VIA EMAIL  

DIGITAL READ RECEIPT REQUESTED  

 

The Honorable Shelly R. Fyant, Chairwoman  

Confederated Salish and Kootenai Tribes of the Flathead Reservation  

shelly.fyant@cskt.org  

 

Ms. Raquel Davis, Program Manager  

Salish Kootenai Housing Authority  

rjdavis@skha.org 

 

 Re:   Emergency Administrative Order Addendum, Salish Kootenai Housing Authority   

  regarding Turtle Lake Public Water System, PWS ID #083090032    

  Docket # SDWA-08-2021-0025 

 

Dear Chairwoman Fyant and Ms. Davis: 

 

This is an Addendum to the Emergency Administrative Order (Order) for the Turtle Lake Public Waters 

System issued to the Salish Kootenai Housing Authority (Housing Authority) on June 14, 2021. The 

purpose of this letter is to approve the Housing Authority’s June 17, 2021 schedule (Schedule) for 

coming into consistent compliance with the E.coli maximum contaminant level (MCL). The Schedule is 

hereby incorporated into the Order pursuant to paragraph 20. Each milestone and deadline specified 

below is an enforceable provision of the Order.  

 

                           Milestone             Deadline    

       

Installation of independent sampling site 

between WL01 and WL02 and their point of 

connection 

Completed June 16, 2021 

Retest WL01 and WL02 once sampling sites 

are installed to get true sampling test from each 

well. 

Completed June 17, 2021  

Shock wells WL01 and WL02 and distribution 

system  

Completed June 17, 2021 

Flush system and begin residual chlorine 

testing 

Completed June 21, 2021 

Continue with daily residual chlorine testing Completed June 22, 2021 
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Begin 3-daily Total Coliform Testing Completed June 30, 2021 

Installation of temporary chlorination  Completed June 23, 2021 

 

If you have any questions concerning this Addendum, please contact Steven Latino via email at 

latino.steven@epa.gov or by phone at (800) 227-8917, extension 6440, or (303) 312- 6440. Any legal 

questions from the Respondent’s attorney should be directed to Abigail Dean, Senior Assistant Regional 

Counsel, via email at Dean.Abigail@epa.gov or by phone at (800) 227-8917, extension 6106, or (303) 

312- 6106.  

 

        Sincerely, 

 

 

         

               

       Suzanne J. Bohan, Director 

       Enforcement and Compliance Assurance Division 

 

 

         

cc: Wilhelmina ("Willie") Keenan, Environmental Director 

Chauncey Means, Water Resources Administrator 

Alisha McDanal, Water Quality Specialist 

Raquel Davis, SKHA Program Manager 

Bud Gillin, SKHA Operations Manager 

Dan Lipscomb, Water Quality Staff 

Evan Smith, Water Regulatory Specialist 

Richard Racine, IHS  

Jason Schneider, IHS  

Missy Haniewicz, EPA Regional Hearing Clerk 
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